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BOARD/COMMITTEE VACANCY NOTICE 

 
Menominee County is currently seeking individuals to fill two 

upcoming vacancies on the 
 

MENOMINEE COUNTY/TOWN OF MENOMINEE  
ETHICS INQUIRY BOARD 

 
The Ethics Inquiry Board is a three-member body responsible for investigating 
Code of Ethics complaints filed against County and Town officials and employees.  
The two vacancies are for one regular position and one alternate position, both of 
which are for three year terms expiring on the third Tuesday in April of 2022.  The 
members of the Ethics Inquiry Board shall be residents of Menominee County and 
shall not be County public officials during the time of their appointment.  
Appointees are compensated for their participation at Ethics Inquiry Board 
meetings.  For more information concerning the Ethics Inquiry Board, please visit 
the web site at www.co.menominee.wi.us and click on the Ordinance & Resolutions 
tab. 
 
If you are interested please send a letter of interest no later than April 22 @ 12:00 
p.m. to: 
 
 

Mr. Jeremy Weso 
Menominee County Administrative Coordinator 

Menominee County Courthouse 
P.O. Box 279 

Keshena, WI 54135 
 

 
The Menominee County Board of Supervisors will appoint a new member from 
among those submitting letters of interest at the April board meeting on Tuesday 
April 28, 2020 at 10 am.  Due to the temporary lock down of the County buildings 
any person seeking appointment to the Board can partake in the Board meeting by 
dialing in.  Please include your phone number on your letter of interest and you will 
be notified with directions prior to the meeting. 
 

http://www.co.menominee.wi.us/

